
Dear Residents, 

As storm season approaches, we want to ensure that you and your family are prepared. Here are 

some essential tips to help you stay safe and minimize disruptions during storm events: 

Before the Storm: 

• Ensure you have an emergency kit with water, non-perishable food, flashlights, batteries, 

and a first aid kit. 

• Review your family emergency plan and make necessary updates. 

• Secure loose objects outside your home that may become projectiles in high winds. 

• Check your home's insulation and seal any leaks to prevent heat loss. 

During the Storm: 

• Stay indoors and avoid using candles--opt for flashlights for light. 

• Keep informed through local weather updates and alerts. 

• Avoid using electrical appliances during the storm to prevent damage from power surges. 

After the Storm: 

• Stay updated on local authorities' safety advice before venturing outside. 

• Report any downed power lines or outages to your utility provider. 

• Assess your property for damage and make necessary reports to your insurance company. 

By following these tips, you can help ensure your safety and that of your family during storm 

events. Thank you for being a proactive member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Utility Company Name] 


